
APTR Recipient Crediting Language  

  To increase awareness of Auburn Public Theater and our Regrants program, all 

funded applicants are requested to use the following language during promotion of their 

funded projects:  

  “This project is made possible with funds from Auburn Public Theater Regrants 

with the support of the Office of the Governor and the New York State legislature and 

administered by Auburn Public Theater.”   

  

Please do NOT use the NYSCA or NYS logos on any promotional materials or other media 

related to the regranted project. 

  

APTR recipients are also required to use the Auburn Public Theater logo when crediting 

the funding source of the project. Logo is found below for recipients use.   

  

  


